Notice of Public Hearing
Village of Stickney

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Trustees for the Village of Stickney of a hearing to be
held at 6:45 p.m. on July 20, 2021, concerning the Village’s intent to adopt an ordinance
providing for the appropriations for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2021, and ending April 30,
2022. The hearing on the proposed 2021-2022 appropriations ordinance will be held at the
Village Hall at Village of Stickney, 6533 Pershing Road, Stickney, Illinois.

You are hereby invited to attend the public hearing and you will be given an opportunity to be
heard in respect to any matters pertaining to the proposed appropriation ordinance.

A copy of the tentative budget and appropriations ordinance is available for public inspection at
the Finance Department at Village Hall, 6533 Pershing Road, Stickney, Illinois during regular
business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. In the event of questions, please contact David Gonzalez,
Treasurer for the Village of Stickney at (708) 749-4400.

Audrey McAdams
Village Clerk

Posted July 15, 2021



